St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School

We love Christ, we love the Catholic Church, we love to learn and serve.
We look forward to excelling academically and spiritually

We will create a positive impact in our families,

our community, our country, and even the world.

June 5, 2024

Dear Teachers, Employees and Students:

Prior to ‘Fhe end of 1988 all schools of the Archdiocese of Miami were inspected by the firm of
Law Engineering in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA).

As required by federal law, the three year cycle for asbestos reinspection has been completed.
Schools within the Archdiocese of Miami were reinspected during the 2023-2024 school year by
the firm of ARS Environmental, Inc. St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School was found to be

in full compliance with federal standards and the school does not anticipate taking any asbestos-

abatement actions this year.

In further accordance with AHERA 40 CFR 763.93 (g), the Management Plan for asbestos
containing materials as developed by Law Engineering is available without restriction for your
inspection at the school’s administrative office or at the Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center,

9401 Biscayne Boulevard, Miami Shores, Florida.
Sincerely,
Ms. Lisette Reina-Naranjo

Principal
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